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Progress

Another busy three months have gone by and
there’s a lot to report...

V765

The biggest news must be that we have been
accepted by DVLA to handle V765 registration
application. We’ve prepared a couple of
information sheets: one for V765 and one for
‘Age-related’ applications. They’re available from
the website or write to Andrew for a paper copy.

Events

We’ve had our first couple of official runs. The
first was the Radar Run on 13" April. At the time
of the previous newsletter, we thought the NACC
might retain the East Anglian Run - but they
decided to abandon it and, therefore, that became
our second run. A turnout of about 18 people for
the Fast Anglian Run was pretty good - especially
considering the uncertainty and lack of publicity.
There were 50 machines on the Radar Run - a
magnificent turn out. A visitor to the Radar Run
was Emma Merwood from Footman James, which
brings us to our next news.

Insurance

We now have an insurance scheme with Footman
James. Club members can now receive up to 10%
on a range of products specifically tailored to the
needs of the enthusiast. You can also receive 5%
off home and contents insurance. This includes
any loose and spare parts for your vehicle that are
being kept indoors, up to the value of £1,000.

For a free instant quote call: 0845 330 9733 and
quote ref: “EAST”

Rules

Thanks to those of you who commented on the
draft rules we sent out with MAC number 1.
We’ve incorporated some of the suggestions and
there’s a revised version with this copy of The
MAC. We’ve been trying to keep the rules as
simple and straightforward as possible and have,
therefore, simplified some of the suggestions that
were made. We won’t make any more changes

until AGM, but you’ll still have the chance to
make changes at the AGM itself.

AGM

The AGM is on Sunday 16" November at
Coddenham Village Hall, following the Kneel’s
Wheels Run.

Badges

Enamel badges are now available from Mark for
£2.50 each... or buy one at the next event.

Calendar

We also have meetings every Tuesday at Walton
Half Moon (near Felixstowe) from around 9:30pm

15" June  Horham Bygones Run, Horham
Village Hall, Suffolk. This event will be raising
money for East Anglia's Children's Hospices.
Andrew Pattle - 01449 673943

6" July EACC Sixth Peninsularis Run and
Mopedjumble from Bucklesham Village Hall.
Mark Daniels - 01473 659607

27" July  Static display at Wattisfield Festival
(Suffolk/Notfolk border). Keith Flood - 01359
251234

3" August Efs EACC Essex Excursion from
South Hanningfield Village Hall. Paul Efreme -
01277 657106

7" Sept  BACC 5th Coprolite Run &
Mopedjumble from Bucklesham to Felixstowe
Ferry. John Daborn - 01473 658892.

5" Oct EACC stand at the Copdock
Motorcycle Show. Mark Daniels - 01473 659607

16" Nov  EACC Kneel's Wheels run and
mopedjumble from Coddenham. This will be
followed by the EACC AGM.

In addition, there are plans for a Norfolk Run in
August and a “‘West Anglian Run’, possibly in
September. If you want to organise an EACC
event, please get in touch. We’re geared up now
to help you with insurance, sign-on sheets, ‘day’
membership sheets, certificates, machine numbers,
voting slips, and anything else your event might
need.
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We haven’t featured a “proper’ cyclemotor yet in
this column, so here’s one. Dave Whatling can be
relied upon to bring a cyclemotor to club events
and this time he chose his GYS Motamite. This
one was built in 1950 and it’s a roller-drive unit.
Later versions were marketed as the Cairns Mocyc.

This Victoria Vicky 117 was one of the rarer
mopeds seen on the Radar Run. It’s a 3-speed
machine with leading-link front suspension.
Maybe its rarity is due to the fact that the 117 was
only imported to the UK between June 1963 and
October 1964.

The East Anglian Cyclemotor Club
is the club for all cyclemotor, autocycle and
moped enthusiasts, everywhere.

Membership is just £2.50 a year for UK residents
(and it’s £4.50 for the rest of Europe, & £6.50 for
the rest of the world). The membership form is
available from our website... or just ask and we’ll
send you one.

Spares

Alan Course is our spares man. Alan doesn’t hold
any stocks of spares - he’s just good at finding out
who does. So, whatever you need, ask Alan.

10 Fennec Close,
CAMBRIDGE,

Phone: 01223 245843

E-mail: alancourse(@yahoo.com

Cherry Hinton,
CB1 9GG.

Treasurer

Dawn Fox looks after our money:

2 Great Field, Trimley St Mary,
FELIXSTOWE, Suffolk,
IP11 OYT.

Phone: 01394 211433

If you’re sending us any cheques, please make
them payable to “East Anglian Cyclemotor Club”.

Badges and T-shirts

Mark Daniels does these. Enamel badges are
£2.50 each. T-shirts are £9 and we’ve all sizes
from M to XXI..

Phone: 01473 659607
E-mail: mark@mdhercules.fsnet.co.uk
Events

Paul Efreme is the man to talk to if you want to
run an event.

14 Lisa Close BILLERICAY
Essex CM12 0QT

Phone: 01277 657106
E-mail: subopef@aol.com

Secretary

Andrew Pattle looks after nearly everything else:
7 Unity Road, STOWMARKET,
Suffolk, IP14 1AS.

E-mail: eacc@autocycle.freeserve.co.uk
Phone: 01449 673943
Web site

http:/ /www.autocycle.freeserve.co.uk/
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